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28 August 2023 

 
Notice to all students of the North-West University (NWU) 
 
UPDATE ON THE MONITORING OF THE 72-HOURS OF VOTING 
 

Dear students 

 

This notice serves as an update on the notice published on 26 August 2023, available here.  

 

As part of the ongoing monitoring of the current voting process for the SCC and SRC: Distance Students’ 
Officer elections, the University analysed the student voter participation data for the 72-hours of voting that 
have been completed thus far (between the period 10:00 on 25 August 2023 and 10:00 on 28 August 2023).  

 

The monitoring process has revealed the following pertaining to the afore-mentioned voting period:  

Campus/Environment 
72-Hours of Voting Period* 

Spoilt Ballots** Successful Ballots***  
Mahikeng Campus 36 6 552 

Potchefstroom Campus 36 3 644 

Vanderbijlpark Campus 11 3 932 

SRC: DSO 0 84 
*Data for the 72-hour voting period measured between 25 August 2023 (10:00) – 28 August 2023 (10:00). 
**Spoilt ballots referenced above refer to, amongst others, student voter participation on a campus where the student is not a registered 
student voter. 
***Successful ballots referenced above refer to preliminary compliant student voter participation, subject to the period of objections as 
provided for in the Institutional Rules on Student Governance (2023) referred to hereunder. 
 

We will continue to update the student community and wish to remind students of their obligation to report any 
transgression of the Institutional Rules on Student Governance to the Independent Students’ Electoral 
Commission, isec@nwu.ac.za. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Prof Marlene Verhoef 
REGISTRAR 
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